



Chief Executive

Western Hospital Gordon Street Footscray VIC 3011 Tel. +61 3 8345 6245

Fax. +61 3 9317 7815 ABN 61 166 735 672

30 October 2014

Clinical Trial Sponsors or their Legal Representative

Dear Colleague

WESTERN HOSPITAL NAME CHANGE

t advise that Western Health is changing the name of the Western Hospital to Footscray Hospital. This name change is effective from October 1st, 2014. You will be aware that certain Clinical Trial Agreements are in place which names the Western Hospital.

To avoid the need to amend each of these Agreements, I propose that this letter serve as notice that the change of name does not affect:

- 1. the Western Health corporate entity or any of the hospitals in its network these being:
 - Footscray Hospital (formerly Western Hospital)
 - Sunshine Hospital
 - Williamstown Hospital
 - Sunbury Day Hospital
- 2. the Western Health ABN 61 166 735 672.
- 3. insurance policies held by Western Health. The relevant policies being:
 - Medical Indemnity
 - Professional Indemnity
 - Public and Products Liability
 - Directors and Officers Liability
 - Industrial Special Risks (which includes Property).

The reason for the change of name to Footscray Hospital is to ensure naming consistency across each of Western Health's hospital campuses. The change of name has been approved by the Victorian Department of Health. This document has been acknowledged and approved by the Western Health Office for Research for distribution to Trial Sponsors and Regulatory authorities.

I trust that this letter serves to address any concerns you may have regarding the change of name.

Yours faithfully,

Alex Cockram Chief Executive